
And the City of Lindsay in observance of              

Thanksgiving

Our office will be closed on Thursday, November 24th, 2022.

Holiday Collection Schedule 

There will be interruption of services 

All residential and commercial routes will run one day behind schedule. 

Safety Tips:

Remember all carts must be placed at curb site before 6:AM on service day.

Set carts 3 feet apart from each other and 6 feet away from vehicles and fences.

Please do not block carts/bin on service day.

Do not overfill carts/bins. Lids must close.

@MidValleyDisposal like @MidValleyDisposal on Facebook for 

updates on services, community events and general announcements!

For questions or concerns please call
1(800) 706-5779


